
I am a resident of the Argay Neighborhood in East Portland. 
 
I am among those residents who are requesting that all the vacant or undeveloped R-# zoned land in the 
Argay Neighborhood be reclassified to R-5 or R-7 single-family residential, and the proposed Mixed 
Employment areas (change Numbers 287,288, 289 located at the DE corner of NE122nd and Shaver and 
290, located at the SW corner of NE 147th and Sandy Blvd.) also be reclassified to R-5 or R-7 single-
family.   
 
Please do not change the character and beautiful views of our neighborhood.  I want to keep Argay a 
family friendly place. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Delandra Clark 
 
Delandra Clark 
4232 NE 131st Pl 
 
 
Delandra Clark <Delandra.Clark@pgn.com> 


